	Pfizer Inc. is pleased to announce the


2008 OAB-LUTS
COMPETITIVE GRANTS PROGRAM
Advancing the Understanding of Overactive Bladder and Voiding Dysfunctions

Proposals are now being accepted for grant award in 2008
Pfizer Inc. provides the Overactive Bladder Competitive Grants Program to offer investigators the opportunity to submit research proposals to:

· Advance the understanding of the molecular and cellular mechanisms and pathophysiology of overactive bladder, voiding function/dysfunction.

· Advance the understanding of epidemiology, quality of life, clinical screening and diagnosis of overactive bladder, and other related voiding conditions.

· Advance the clinical treatment of overactive bladder and other related voiding conditions.

In 2008, the OAB-LUTS Competitive Grants Program will fund both Basic Science and Clinical Research proposals.  Academic investigators, health care professionals, and fellows are encouraged to apply.

All projects should yield results that merit submission as abstracts to scientific meetings and subsequent publication in peer-reviewed journals.

All grant proposals must be submitted online at www.oablutsgrants.com by 
December 3, 2007.  An independent and multidisciplinary grant review committee will judge those proposals based on their originality, scientific merit, and feasibility.
For complete details on the application process, or to submit an application, please visit www.oablutsgrants.com or contact the Competitive Grants Program Administrator:
	Andy Napoli
	Program Administrator

	Email address
	anapoli@clinicalconnexion.com

	Phone #
	215 944 9434  

	Fax #
	215 944 9447

	Business Name and Address
	Clinical Connexion

6 Terry Drive 
Newtown, PA  18940
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ACTING ON OUR COMMITMENT TO UROLOGY

